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      ‘Together we enjoy Learning, Achieving, Sharing and Praying. Let Jesus Love shine through in everything we do.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Please ensure all your contact details are up to date with the school office and inform them of any changes. Please ensure 

you have provided emergency contact details for your child. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,            

 

Catholic Schools Inspection: 

We are very proud of our CSI result following our inspection this month. St Aidan’s was recognised as 

outstanding for Catholic Life and Mission which is the core of our wonderful school family. I thank all 

the staff and pupils for showcasing our school in such a proud and confident way. Thank to all the 

parents who participated in the parent group with the inspectors and to all of you who completed the 

survey writing such wonderful comments about the school community. We continue to serve all our 

families with Jesus’ love shining through in all we do. 

 

BMX experience: 

We were very lucky to be offered the BMX experience ‘Growth mindset on wheels’ this month. Mike 

Mullen’s led an inspiring assembly reminding the children about resilience and trying again. He 

introduced a new word – Flearning ‘fail to learn’. Year 5 & 6 then had the fantastic opportunity to try 

out BMX bikes and new skills. 

 

Holy week: 

Each class produced a beautiful piece of artwork for the stations of the cross which have been on display 

in the hall. Thank you to those parents who attended the prayerful experience reminding us of Jesus’ 

suffering and dying on the cross for the love of us all. Key Stage 2 presented a wonderful, prayerful 

presentation of the Easter story on Wednesday. The singing warmed everyone’s hearts! 

Today we finished with the Lent walk for CAFOD and Bonnet parade dancing round the playground 

wearing our purple in solidarity for those in need. A sea of colour and fantastic efforts with the bonnets 

celebrating Easter and Jesus is risen! 

 

St Aidan’s staff news: 

We wish Mrs Darcy all the best as she starts her Maternity leave and we look forward to hearing the 

wonderful news very soon. We welcome Mrs Golding to our staff team who will be Class 6Da’s new 

teacher for the Summer term. 

Journalists: 

Please enjoy the children’s articles this month – Ethan (5D), Paula (5D), Evaan (3/4R), Sasha (4W), 

Botond (5D), Dua (5D), Becky (6Dw), Asaad (6Dw), John (6Dw), Sofiya (6Da). 

 

Thank you for your continued support, have a restful Easter break with your families and rejoice in the 

Risen Christ this coming Easter Sunday. 

 

Kind regards,  Mrs. Campling 
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                            Diary dates 

15/4/24 – School re-opens for Summer term at 

8:45am 

 

17/4/24 – Reception sight/hearing tests 

 

18/4/24 – Yr 4 Swim lessons begin 

 

6/5/24 – School closed Bank holiday 

 

13/5/24 – Yr 6 SATs week  

 

22/5/24 – May Month of Mary procession in 

the prayer garden at 9:15am Parents welcome  

 

23/5/24 – Yr 6 citizenship event 

 

24/5/24 – Olympic athlete visit 

End of Half term at 3:20pm 

 

4/6/24 – School re-opens at 8:45am 

                Easter bonnet winners! 

                    
Well done to all the children who made an 

Easter bonnet for our parade today. Fantastic 

effort and fun! 

 

The winners are: 

Tiana – Nur                     Kimberley – 2A 

Sophia – RC                    Poppy – 3W 

Nyara – RC                     Charra – 4W 

Aramis – RC                   Ellie-Mae – 5D 

Amyra – RS                    Zohar – 5D 

Maria – RS                     Enya – 6Dw 

Alex – 1M                      Sanaya – 6Da 

Jeremiah – 1M               Hector – 6Dw 

                                        

    

                     
 

       Handmade School hair bows on sale 

 

                         Large bow - £2,  

                        Whole set - £5 

Contact the school office to place an order 

 

 

                                                                    

     Save the date! 
 

                          Thursday 4th July 

 
We are looking for parent helpers to organise the 

event, please speak to Mrs Campling if you are 

interested and can offer time to help. 

             Summer school uniform 

 

Summer uniform can be worn from the 15th April, 

please ensure you check the uniform requirements 

on the website 

https://www.staidansacademy.org/school-

information/uniform/ 

 

 

•  Blue & white gingham dress (not all in one 

playsuits) or St Aidan's blue polo shirt & grey shorts 

or trousers 

• St Aidan's cardigan or St Aidan's V neck jumper 

• White socks with dress or grey socks with 

shorts/trousers 

• Flat and/or sensible black shoes (no trainers) 

• Or Short sleeved blue shirt & St Aidan's School tie  

• Plain Black/Navy/Maroon coat or St Aidan's coat 

• St Aidan's baseball cap 

 

All items must be name labelled clearly and the 

children should have a water bottle with them every 

day.  

Pre-loved items are on offer – please contact the 

school office and speak to Ms Jenkins about the 

sizes you require. 
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  St Aidan’s News! 

Stations of the 

cross 

beautifully 

created by each 

class. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

Class 4W Trip to Eastbury Manor 

BMX experience  

Gold award – Choir of the year 

competition  

CAFOD lent walk & Easter bonnet parade 



 
Ethan (5D) 



 
 

Paula (5D) 

 



 

 
 

Evaan (3/4R) 

 



 

 
 

Sasha (4W) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

Botond (5D) 



 
Dua (5D) 

 



 
Becky (6Dw) 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Asaad (6Dw) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

John (6Dw) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Sofiya (6Da) 


